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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses its readiness to examine existing practices and
ways of developing various forms of administrative and territorial autonomy for
indigenous peoples’ communities whose representatives lead a traditional,
nomadic
way of life, as part of the development of the guiding principles on indigenous
peoples’ autonomy and self-government as recommended in the study on
indigenous
peoples’ autonomies: experiences and perspectives (E/C.19/2020/5). Such work
will
be conducted by an online working group of the Permanent Forum. Indigenous
peoples’ organizations, representative decision-making bodies and institutions,
together with United Nations system entities, Member States and other
stakeholders,
are invited to contribute financially and practically and to take an active part in
the
work of the working group.
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